TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
December 3, 2018

The Town Council met December 3, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Thorsby Municipal Annex
Building.

MEMBERS PRESENT: MEMBERS ABSENT:
Council Members: ~ Mayor Hight

Glenn Littleton

Marilyn Collins

Chasity Chapman

Neil Benson

Marvin Crumpton
Mayor Hight called the meeting to order at 6:05p.m. Terry Jackson gave the invocation.
Mayor Hight asked for approval of the Council Minutes from November 19, 2018.
Council Member Collins moved to approve the Council Minutes from November 19,
2018 as presented. Council Member Littleton seconded the motion. The motion carried
with the votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Collins, Littleton, Benson,
Crumpton and Chapman.

New Business

Mayor Hight reported the parade would be this Saturday December 8™ at 9:00a.m.
Lineup will be at Littleton’s and will end at Farmhouse.

Mayor Hight also reported the he had received the bid packet for the Old School and Bids
would be opened December 19" at 10:00a.m.at the Annex.

Department Heads
Police Chief Barnett none at this time.

Fire Chief Conner was not present, he is on vacation with is family. Mayor Hight stated
the fire department did not have any thing going on at this time.

Terry Jackson reported on the Sewer project on Hwy 31 has been completed.
Terry Jackson also reported he is getting Clanton Limb truck tomorrow to start picking

up limbs. He stated the skid steer is still broke down and asked the Council to suspend the
limb service until they get something to pick them up with.




Mayor Hight asked the Council about getting bid on a new limb truck, he stated we don’t
have to accept them if we don’t want to.

Council Member Chapman moved to get bids on a new Limb truck. Council Member
Collins seconded the motion. The Motion carried with the votes being as follow: Yeas:
Council Member Littleton, Collins, Chapman, Crumpton, and Benson.

Town Clerk Crystal Smith stated she had put in the Councils packets, Clanton Advertiser
wants the Town to put an Ad in the Progress Edition for a ¥4 page for $425.00 in full
color. Crystal stated that we had not budgeted for this.

Council Member Littleton moved to approve the Ad for the Progress Edition for 4 page
for $425.00, Council Member Crumpton seconded the motion. The Motion carried with
the votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Littleton, Collins, Chapman,
Crumpton, and Benson.

Council Member Littleton moved to approve transfer of funds, and bills for December 3,
2018. Council Member Crumpton seconded the motion. The motion carried with the
votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Collins, Littleton, Crumpton, Benson and
Chapman.

Council Member Collins moved to approve Financial Statement. Council Member
Littleton seconded the motion. The motion carried with the votes being as follow: Yeas:
Council Member Collins, Littleton, Crumpton, Benson and Chapman.

There being no further business to come before the council, Council Member Chapman
moved to adjourn. Council Member Crumpton seconded the motion. The motion carried
with the votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Littleton, Collins, Benson,
Crumpton and Chapman.

Robert Hight Mayor

ATTEST:

Town Clerk



